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Memo 

 
 

To:   Interested Parties 

From:  Maria Gonzalez, Zoning Hearing Officer Secretary 

Date:   October 3, 2024 
Re:   Cancellation Notice for the San Mateo County Board Hearing. 
 
 
This is to inform you that the October 16, 2024, San Mateo County License Board Hearing has 
been cancelled. 
 
The next meeting, of the San Mateo County License Board Hearing, is scheduled for Wednesday, 
November 20, 2024. 
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